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CORONAVIRUS ADVICE 
 

In the light of the developing Coronavirus situation, the following advice is given to 
parishes as an elaboration on that already circulated by the Bishops Conference of 
England and Wales: 

 

1. The usual handshake at the Sign of Peace should not be given.  
A bow or cursory nod of the hand will be sufficient during this time. 

 

2. The offering of the Chalice at Holy Communion should be suspended  
until further notice. 

 

3. The Holy Water stoops should be emptied (as they ought to be in Lent anyway) 
in order to limit the possibility of cross infection. 
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